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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing a letter of support for the amazing work that the Wakatipu Youth Trust do in the basin area. 
Here at Arrowtown School we have appreciated the commitment and enthusiasm of Youth workers , Alice Gee, Suzie 
Kelly and Richie Hadlow. They have made a huge effort to get to know our Yr 7 and 8 students and have worked hard 
to develop trusting and supportive relationships. They have come to our school approximately once a week throughout 
the year. They organise ‘house challenges” and spend time developing positive relationships with our seniors. Their 
calm and positive nature and their willingness to give anything a go has been so appreciated. 
 
We are also grateful for their great support during our Team Building camp at the beginning of the year and our 
Rewards Day at the end of the year. 
 
The connections and relationships these guys make are well established and I know it makes a huge difference for our 
kids when they are at high school to know about the Youth Booth and to have positive relationships with the youth 
workers there. 
 
I hope that the excellent work and support can long continue as it has such positive benefits for all youth and for the 
community. 
 
Regards 
 
Sue Buckenham 
Team Leader  Year 7 and 8  
Arrowtown School 
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